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6th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
  
As part of the school curriculum, your child will have the opportunity to take part in regular swimming 
lessons. Swimming lessons will take place every Tuesday morning and will be held at Britannia Leisure 
Centre. Please ensure your child brings a full swimming kit to school (not worn to school) and they will 
change in individual cubicles at Britannia Leisure Centre. 
 
  
When? Every Tuesday beginning on: 10.09.2019, for the year. 
Where? Britannia Leisure Centre. 
Why? To improving their swimming strokes, and learn personal survival techniques.  
What will we need? Full swimming kit (including a swimming cap- they will not be able to swim without 
one), a towel, a healthy snack and a bottle of water.  
 
 
 
  
Swimming is a requirement of the National Curriculum. Pupils must participate and this will form their P.E. 
entitlement for Year 3. If you feel you have a valid reason for your child not to take part on a particular 
week you must inform the class teacher in writing.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Benjamin J. Bignall     Dean Walker-Mackenzie  
Deputy Headteacher     Year 3 Teacher 
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